I am writing to share my experience with Pamela Lutes, a nurse practitioner who has provided
outstanding care and expertise in addressing a challenging issue I had with my mouth. After
consulting with various medical professionals, including both plastic surgeons and
dermatologists, [ was repeatedly told that surgery was the only solution for my crooked mouth.
Feeling discouraged by the lack of non-invasive options, I sought Pamela’s opinion, hoping for a
different perspective.

Pamela did not immediately jump to conclusions or make assumptions, as others had. Instead,
she took the time to assess my case carefully and thoughtfully, with a dedication that went
beyond what [ had experienced with other specialists. Rather than suggesting surgery, she
devised a tailored, step-by-step holistic approach using small amounts of toxin and filler. Each
treatment was incremental, allowing her to gauge progress and make adjustments as needed.
Over time, this method proved incredibly effective. Thanks to Pamela’s skill and patience, |
experienced about a 90% improvement in the appearance of my mouth-—all without surgery. Her
approach not only underscores her technical expertise but also her commitment to finding a
solution that suited my specific needs.

What truly sets Pamela apart is her personal approach to patient care. She spent ample time
addressing all my concerns, creating an environment where [ felt heard and valued. In a field
where patients often feel rushed, Pamela’s attentiveness and compassion were genuinely
refreshing.

Having a skilled professional like Pamela just a 20-minute drive from my home has been
incredibly convenient and reassuring, allowing me to receive high-quality care without the need
to travel out of state. Supporting such a dedicated local provider is not only beneficial for me
personally, but also important in supporting our local healthcare community.

I am grateful for Pamela Lutes and her thoughtful, personalized approach to care. She is a
remarkable professional who genuinely cares about her patients’ well-being, and I am pleased to
recommend her to others seeking quality, local medical care.

Sincerely,

Carol Bazarsky

Carol Bazarsky
chazarskyagmail.com
401-965-8649




